
April 1, 2020 

 

Dear Students and Parents of WJHS, 

 

Hope this letter finds you all safe and healthy!  While the school 

building is closed, your librarian, Mrs. Green, will continue to have various 

activities, eBooks, and other fun “brain break” things for students to access 

during the time that we are unable to physically be in our library.  I have a 

Google Classroom and there will be one activity posted daily.  They will not 

be graded activities, and there will not be any due dates associated with 

anything that I post. 

If you are interested in joining my Google classroom, you will simply 

need to go to ​https://classroom.google.com/u/0/h​, sign in with your 

WCSD Google email, and use the code ​opqajkg​, ​then you will have access 

to all of the activities that I will be posting.  So as to not overwhelm anyone, 

I will only be posting ONE item a day.  Since there will not be due dates or 

grades assigned, students can complete these activities at their leisure, and 

parents, FEEL FREE to join in!  

Additionally, if you EVER need to contact me, you are always 

welcome to email me at ​beth.green@wcsdny.org​, and I will get back to you 

as soon as I possibly can. 

 

Be well, 

 

Beth Green, SLMS 
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